
From: Dahlberg4
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Fwd: Plan 1 COLA 2024
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 11:30:24 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dahlberg4 <dahlberg4@aol.com>
Date: Nov 15, 2023 at 8:51 AM
To: Www Actuary <www.state.actuary@leg.wa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Plan 1 COLA 2024

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Smith <dahlberg4@aol.com>
Date: Nov 14, 2023 at 4:24 PM
To: State Actuary <state.actuary@wa.gov>
Subject: Plan 1 COLA 2024

Please support a Plan 1 COLA for 2024. As a retired teacher on Plan 1 I’ve 
seen the buying power of my pension decrease. We taught a generation of 
students who have benefited from teachers like me. We retired years ago and 
have witnessed first hand our cost of living rise. Plan one teachers deserve 
a cost of living increase in 2024 and hope that a permanent COLA for Plan 1 
teachers will be considered.   
Robert Smith
23820 110th St Ct E.
Buckley, Wa. 98321
Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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